WREN'S NEST PRINARY SCHOOL
g\;— WHAT ARE WE DOING IN

- PRE-SCHOOL

THIS WEEK?

. Reminding ourselves of the rules and routines for the Foundation Stage -,9-9/@(
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‘Mark-making and continuing to practise how to write our name using a range of mark-
making tools. Can we practise writing our names at home?

-In Maths we are exploring numbers to 10, starting to remember facts such as ‘one
more’ and ‘one less’, doubles, numbers pairs that make a set number and ordering
numbers 0-10. We will be assessing the children to see how they are doing with their
learning this week. Let’s practise identifying numbers 0-10 and counting out

sets of numbers to 10.
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-We are learning all about Easter this week. We will be eating some Hot Cross Buns to

help us remember the symbol of the cross and why it is important to Christians at ‘(‘“&
Easter time. We will be taking part in an Easter egg hunt as we practise our counting to& 78
find out who has more and who has less. We will be ending our week by making o
chocolate cornflake Easter nest cakes and enjoying Easter stories. ’

Remembering our new season of Spring! Can you look for signs of Spring when

,#. you are out and about?

Don’t forget!

We break up on Friday 8th April for the Easter Holidays. We return to school on
Monday 25t April. Have a lovely Easter!

Pre-School’s Vocabulary of the Week

{ é ! Easter, Christianity, cross, Jesus, Easter Rabbit, faith, @

religion, crafts, bunny, chick, more, less, most, total i% I i

Don’t forget to fill in a “WOW!” slip from the ‘Wrenna News Board’ to share your child’s
achievements at home with us. No matter how big or small, your child’s achievements are
something to celebrate in Pre-School!

"7 WOW Moments - Parents Voice:

% - [ 4




